
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2024 
 
 
Dear Bridge Club Members 
 
Enclosed are the documents relating to the Annual General Meeting of the MCC 
Bridge Club to be held on Thursday November 14, 2024 at 12pm in the Hans Ebeling 
Room. 
 
Please do your best to attend and enjoy a game of bridge after the meeting. 
 
If you are unable to attend, you may appoint a member of the Club as your proxy.   
A proxy form is enclosed. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Greg Critchley 
 Chair, MCC Bridge Club  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


